
From: Mary Tipping
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Re: Groveland Tap
Date: Monday, April 3, 2023 7:19:46 AM

Hello: I would like to add to the record the following pictures taken just yesterday, Sunday,
April 2nd. Please remember that this is the garbage situation before the 150 possible additional
patrons on the new patio! And since the patio was built with absolutely no set back, I don't see
how they can fit more bins on their property. We are very concerned about rodent control at
this point. The first picture was on our property. The owner said she would have employees
"patrolling" the alley, this hasn't happened as we have had to ask them twice to remove trash
and food from our property. Thank you, Bob and Mary Tipping

On Fri, Mar 31, 2023 at 8:47 AM *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-
Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Thank you for this notice.

-Sonia

 

From: Mary Tipping <marytip@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2023 7:31 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Bob Tipping
<tippi001@umn.edu>
Subject: Re: Groveland Tap

 

I should say that Bob and I plan on attending and one of us will speak.

 

Thank you,

 

Mary

 

On Thu, Mar 30, 2023 at 6:41 PM Mary Tipping <marytip@gmail.com> wrote:

Thank you. Either Bob or I (maybe both) will be attending.

 

Thank you,
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Bob and Mary Tipping

 

On Thu, Mar 30, 2023, 12:17 PM *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-
Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Good Afternoon,

You are receiving this email because we have receive an objection letter from you. You
are invited to come and participate on the hearing. Please let me know between today
and tomorrow if you are planning to attend and speak at the hearing. Attach is the letter
with information regarding the hearing if you have any further question please do not
hesitate to contact me. As of today the public comments for Groveland tap is close.

Thank you,

 

Sonia Romero

Executive Assistant

Pronouns: she/her

Saint Paul City Council

320 City Hall, 15 W.Kellogg Blvd.

Saint Paul, MN 55102

P 651- 266-8568

sonia.romero@ci.stpaul.mn.us

www.StPaul.gov

 

 

mailto:LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:sonia.romero@ci.stpaul.mn.us
http://www.stpaul.gov/







	Re: Groveland Tap
	20230402_112628_Burst01
	20230402_112652_HDR
	20230402_112707_HDR

